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     I am a PERS member and I care how my retirement savings are being invested.  

Historically, the Oregon Treasury has not been transparent. These investment 

holdings are public information and should be treated as such.  

     As a PERS member, I support The Treasury Transparency bill (HB 4115), which 

will ensure that our Treasury publicly releases a complete list of all portfolio holdings 

in every asset class.  Just like any other investor, who needs to provide accounting, 

the Oregon Treasury has a responsibility to tell Oregonians how our money is 

invested.   Moreover, the Treasury Transparency bill (HB 4115) will ensure that if the 

Treasury is doing a climate risk assessment of their investments, the results of that 

assessment should be available to the public as well. 

     I urge your support of the Treasury Transparency bill (HB 4115).  

Sincerely,  

D Clark 


